
Meeting minutes of the Hanover Parks & Recreation Committee held on Zoom on October 8, 2020 

 

 

Present were Board Members Bevin Gray, Jeff Poirier, Robin McLaughlin, Frank Sidoti, Adam Hill, John 

O’Connor 

Also present Lauren Rodday  

 

Having a quorum, the Chair called the meeting to order at 7:02pm.   

 

New Business: 

 

Meeting Minutes: Jeff moved to accept the Meeting Minutes from September 10
th

.  Frank seconds; so voted 

unanimously. 

 

New Members:  Adam Hill and John O’Connor 

 

Capital Plan/Field Use:  The Committee discussed how fields in Town are being used and what improvements 

could be made for field use.  Bevin has reached out to HYAA about their actual use of Gallant Field so that field 

can be repurposed.  Lauren will email Joe, Ann, Lincoln and Tammy to let them know that the Committee would 

like to see repurposing Gallant Field as a Capital Plan item.  Jeff will create a poll to see what the Community 

would like to see there 

Currently HYAA is the only permit holder due to current circumstances surrounding covid.  The Girl Scouts 

reached out about holding meetings at Town fields and the Committee agrees that is fine. 

 

Miscellaneous: Next Meeting will be on Thursday, November 5
th

 at 7pm using Zoom.   

 

Adam moved to adjourn Robin second; so voted unanimously.  Meeting adjourned at 7:24pm. 


